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Summer Registration 2023 
Summer registration packets are still available for pick up or if preferred 
emailed to your home.  Please note that the return date for the summer regis-
tration packet was May 15th.  Registration packets accepted after this date 
are on a space available basis.   

If you are still interested in receiving a registration form along with our 
summer descriptions and June calendar, please give  me a call at 206-842-
0238 or 206-780-1421 and I will be happy to send those your way.  We 
have a great summer line up planned with activities that will be sure to ex-
cite and inspire!   

Fall registration packets are also available via email or on our website!  Get 
yours in early to reserve your space!   

Friendly Reminders 
To help us keep our Summer program running smoothly, we are asking our par-
ents to please help us with the following: 

 

• If your child is feeling under the weather, please keep them at home.   

• If someone other than a parent is picking up, please notify the staff providing 
the name, address and phone number of that individual.  When he/she arrives 
we will check for proper identification before releasing your child.   

• Please provide your child with a nut free sack lunch each day, (no heat ups).  

• Water bottles are handy (with your child’s name on it) to keep your kiddo hy-
drated. 

• As the weather gets warmer, we are bound to have some ‘wet and wild” days, 
so a change of clothes or a towel is recommended. 

• Appropriate shoes will help your child stay safe and comfortable during group 
games and outside time. (no flip flops please). 

• Lap tops, I-pads, etc. are welcome if your child has reading or homework that 
they are doing to stay current with school.  (Note:  BICCC is not responsible if 
equipment gets lost or damaged). 

• If you have any questions, please contact Brigitte at 206-780-1421 or email 
Brigitte@biccc.org. 

Looking forward to sunny skies and seeing everyone very soon! 

Brigitte and Joe 

Important Dates to Remember! 

 

Summer Registrations for cur-
rently enrolled parents are past 
due.  Enrollment opened to the 
public. 
 

Monday, June 19th, Juneteenth 
BISD & BICCC Closed 
 

Thursday, June 22nd and Friday, 
June 23rd.  BICCC Closed 

Staff training and set up 
 

Monday, June 26th 

First day of Summer Program 
 

Tuesday, July 4th 

BICCC Closed 

Independence Day Observed 

BICCC is proudly sponsored by: 


